
Kush Patel
Founder and CEO
App Academy

December 31, 2020

Akmal Anvarov
1403 Lazy Lane
San Marcos, TX

Dear Akmal,

On behalf of App Academy, I would like to personally congratulate you on successfully 
completing the Software Engineering Track: Full-Time Online. Over the past 24 
weeks, you have demonstrated self-motivation, an ability to learn, and determination. 
These qualities will serve you well in your career.

Please let this letter serve as confirmation that, as of December 31, 2020, you have 
completed the 960-hour curriculum of study on the following topics:

● Programming Fundamentals
● Computer Science 
● Front-End Engineering I
● Back-End Engineering 
● Python
● Portfolio Strategies
● Front End Engineering II
● Job Search Strategies
● Full-Stack Portfolio Strategies 

Please accept my best wishes for your continued success.

Akmal Anvarov


